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Uniform 

All children should now be wearing summer uniform (so no 
ties and shirts) 

If the weather is good we will be making the most of it so 
please keep an eye on the weather forecast and put hats and 
suncream on the children when necessary. 

This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Anaiya for a lovely piece of writing about The Three Little 
Pigs.  
Year 1 
Annabelle for great work in fractions.  
Year 2 
Ethan for excellent work in science.  
Year 3 
Olivia for being so enthusiastic in science and sharing  
interesting artefacts with us.  
Year 4 
Abbie for giving detailed responses to difficult questions in 
class.  
Headteacher’s Award 
Scarlett for being such an enthusiastic learner.  

Dates 

As you can see from the list we have a very busy two weeks  
coming up. We’ll put reminders on the school Facebook page but 
please keep this list to hand! 

Diary Dates  

Tues 15th May 
Steel Pan Project starts 

Thurs 17th May 
Nursery visit to the town hall 

Mon 21st May  
Marquee Week Madness! 

Mon 21st May 
PTA Fair 

Tues 22nd May 
Story telling festival. Parents invited at 
2.00 

Weds 23rd May 
Show in the Tent 

Thurs 24th May 
Steel pan concert 6pm  

Fri 25th May 
Grandparents Day 10.30—12.30 

Fri 25th May 
School closes for half term and reopens 
on Monday 4th June  

Weds 6th June 
PTA AGM 2.00 

Thurs 7th June 
Y3 & Y4 at Countryside Day 

Weds 27th June 
Y4 at the leavers’ service in Newcastle 

Thurs 28th June 
PTA Film Night 

Fri 6th July 
Sports’ Day (provisional) 

Steel pans 

Don’t forget, steel pans starts on  
Tuesday so if you would like to have a go 
at learning to play please come to the 
hall at 3.15.  

The only experience you 
need is to count to 4! 

Tickets for the concert 
will be going on sale from 
Monday. 

 

Story telling 

On the 22nd at our story telling festival we would love you all 
to join us at 2.00 in the marquee. Macastory will be telling 
the children a story (but there is a lot of humour in there for 
adults too and we are sure you’d love it) 

Y3 visit to The Granary Gallery 

Y3 really enjoyed their visit this week to 
the photography exhibition. They are 
going to be part of an archives project 
to photograph Berwick (with old school 
film cameras) so they will be part of the 
records of the future.  
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